
Ventrus 
The Primary Academies Trust changed its name to Ventrus in 
December 2016 to reflect the fact that the multi academy trust 
now includes an institution of secondary education as well as 
institutions of primary education. 
 
Please note that our contact email address is now: stdavids@ventrus.org.uk 
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